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As a citizen of the state of Oregon, I am vehemently opposed to going backwards 

and eliminating mail in voting. There are plenty of safeguards in place to ensure that 

those who are voting are eligible voters. I appreciate that we don’t have to experience 

the inconvenience of standing in line for hours and hours. It is impractical andsimply 

isn’t necessary. In addition, having to show up in person is a burden for disabled and 

elderly folks, as well as for those lacking adequate transportation. I do not believe the 

state of Oregon should follow the current federal administration’s abject lack of 

concern for negative impacts on actual human beings.  

 

In addition, the president of the United States is not the one in charge of our 

elections. Each state is in charge of its own elections. After only a couple months, we 

are already sick of the violations of the Constitution and the law.  Why are 

Republicans afraid of voters? We know why. 


